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Messaggio di solidarietà del Presidente EUCheMS relativo
al terremoto in Italia Centrale
  
Dear Nausicaa and Raffaele,

It is with deep sadness that we hear of the tragic loss of life in central Italy as a result of yesterday’s
earthquake. 

It may be that some members of the CNC or the SCI have friends, relatives who are involved or they may even
be involved themselves. In any case. All loss of life is tragic.

All of us at EuCheMS send our deepest condolences; we shall be thinking of and praying for those affected
during this very difficult time.

With all good wishes,

David 
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